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BUSINESS MEETING NOTICE 

 
To:   ILLINOIS STRUCTURAL ENGINEERING BOARD 
  

Chad Hodel, Chair  
Christine Freisinger, Vice-Chair 
John Huff, Public Member  
 

Alicia Kamischke, Member  
Daniel Lutz, Member 
Eric Wheeler, Member 
Vacant, Member 

 
From:    Kyle Lazell, Acting Administrator, Professional Services Section 
 
Today’s Date:   July 22, 2024 
 
The Illinois Structural Engineering Board meeting scheduled for July 23, 2024, has been cancelled due to 
lack of quorum of the Board.  
 
The next scheduled meeting is set for September 24, 2024.   
 
Questions regarding this cancellation notice can be directed to kyle.lazell@illinois.gov  
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